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FOR INFORMATION 

This report is submitted under Article 1, Paragraph 17.1(iii) of the Constitution  
 
Summary 
 
The following urgent action has been taken under Article 1, Paragraph 17.1 (i) of the 
Constitution in consultation with the Leader of the Council, the Deputy Chair of the 
Assembly (as the matter concerned the Chair of the Assembly) and the Deputy Chair of 
the Scrutiny Management Board (as the Chair was on holiday): 
 
Appointment of Councillor John Davis as the Council’s representative at a meeting of the 
Greater London Provincial Council on 21 May 2003.  The Council’s nominated 
representative was on holiday on this date and it was essential that the Council was 
represented as important issues were being discussed relating to allowances for local 
authority employees working in Greater London.  
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